E.

LOPY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th September 1918.

Dear Sire,

T duly received your letter of the 28th ultimo
respecting the travelling expenses incurred by vou in
?egarﬂ’tof the installatien of the machinery in the 8.8,
"AQSTI0UT" (North of Irsland Shipbuildine Co's No. 70 vessel),
and have te asguaint yoﬁ that the Soeciety's Surveyors ag
Yanchester have been advised accordingly.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The Surveyors,
BELFAST.
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